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ACTION REQUEST RESPONSE 
 
To: Public Service Commission of Utah 
 

From: Division of Public Utilities 
  Chris Parker, Director 
 Energy Section 
  Artie Powell, Manager 
  Carolyn Roll, Utility Analyst 
  Bob Davis, Utility Analyst 
 
Date: July 29, 2014 
 
Re:  Docket No. 14-035-82 RMP 2014 NET METERING REPORT FOR UTAH. In the 
Matter of Rocky Mountain Power’s Customer Owned Generation and Net Metering 
Report and Attachment A for the Period April 1, 2013 through March 31, 2014. 

 
On July 1, 2014, Rocky Mountain Power (“Company”) filed with the Commission its 

2014 Net Metering Report for Utah. On July1, 2014, the Commission issued an Action 

Request to the Division requesting a review for compliance of the filing and to make 

recommendations.  The Commission asked the Division to report back by July 31, 2014. 

Upon initial review of the filing, the Division determined that additional information 

would be required from the Company. Therefore, the Division is hereby requesting that 

the Commission extend the due date of the Division’s response to the Action Request to 

August 14, 2014.  This will allow the Division adequate time to make the proper review 

and recommendations.     

CC: Dave Taylor, RMP 
 Michele, Beck, OCS 


